
 

 
Start With Hello Week @ Gulf High School 

Monday 
September 23, 2019 

Tuesday 
September 24, 2019 

Wednesday 
September 25, 2019 

Thursday 
September 26, 2019 

Friday 
September 27, 2019 

Start your day right with 
greetings from: 

 
Our Student Government 

 
Daily morning positive 

message by our 
administrative team! 

 
Daily bell ringer activities 
Video on the School News 

 
Lunch Time: Take a selfie 
with our “Be the I in Kind” 

backdrop! 
 

Daily afternoon positive 
message by our 

administrative team! 
 

Today’s Theme: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wear your green shirt to 
show your commitment to 
kindness and inclusion at 

GHS! 

Start your day right with 
greetings from: 

 
Our French Club & Honor Society 

 
Daily morning positive 

message by our 
administrative team! 

 
Daily bell ringer activities 
Video on the School News 

 
Lunch Time: Take a selfie 
with our “Be the I in Kind” 

backdrop! 
 

Daily afternoon positive 
message by our 

administrative team! 
 

Today’s Theme: 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Wear your pink shirt to 

demonstrate  compassion for 
each other at GHS! 

 

Start your day right with 
greetings from: 

 
Our NJROTC Unit 

 
Daily morning positive 

message by our 
administrative team! 

 
Daily bell ringer activities 
Video on the School News 

 
Lunch Time: Take a selfie 
with our “Be the I in Kind” 

backdrop! 
 

Daily afternoon positive 
message by our 

administrative team! 
 

Today’s Theme: 
 

 
Wear your shirt backward to 

share the message that 
“Words hurt and once said 

cannot be taken back!” 

Start your day right with 
greetings from: 

 
GHS Baseball Team 

 
Daily morning positive 

message by our 
administrative team! 

 
Daily bell ringer activities 
Video on the School News 

 
Lunch Time: Take a selfie 
with our “Be the I in Kind” 

backdrop! 
 

Daily afternoon positive 
message by our 

administrative team! 
 

Today’s Theme: 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Wear your orange shirt to 
show that GHS in united 

against bullying! 
 

Start your day right with 
greetings from: 

 
Together We stand Students 

 
Daily morning positive 

message by our 
administrative team! 

 
Daily bell ringer activities 
Video on the School News 

 
Lunch Time: Take a selfie 
with our “Be the I in Kind” 

backdrop! 
 

Daily afternoon positive 
message by our 

administrative team! 
 

Today’s Theme: 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Wear you GHS spirit gear to 
show pride in our school and 

community! 



 


